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In the name of God, the Compassionate, the Merciful

Mr. President, 

My delegation would like to thank the delegation of Ecuador for their comprehensive national report and continued engagement in the UPR process. 

The Islamic Republic of Iran commends the efforts of the Government of Ecuador for the promotion and protection of human rights in the country. We welcome the adoption of the National Plan for Good Living 2013-2017 and the 2012 Organic Act on Disabilities. We also take note of the efforts of Ecuador to improve its prison infrastructure and tackle overcrowding.

We welcome the progress achieved by the country in the area of participation of women in public life, particularly in the civil service, the National Assembly and the Constitutional Court. Despite budgetary constraints, Ecuador has increased investment in social programs and is using a multidimentional poverty index. Likewise, there has been significant progress in the education system. My delegation further welcomes the establishment in 2013 of the Technical Secretariat for Disability as a step to improve the human rights of persons with disabilities. Efforts to combat human trafficking is also noteworthy.

While we take note of these progress in the country, we would like to recommend Ecuador the followings:

· To continue to address the promotion and protection of the rights of persons with disabilities by developing specific employment programs , as well as ensuring that all persons with disabilities have proper access to an inclusive education system,

· To further intensify its efforts to combat human trafficking in line with implementing its National Plan and address properly protection to victims of human trafficking.
Finally, we wish Ecuador all the success in implementing the recommendations and its continued cooperation with the UPR process.
Thank you.


